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ATTENDANCE BOUNDARY REVISIONS FOR
OAKLEAF AND
RIDGEVIEW HIGH SCHOOLS

The School Board of Clay County is considering revisions to Oakleaf
High School and Ridgeview High School to be effective at the start of
school year 2022/23. The proposed revisions are necessary to
alleviate overcrowding at Oakleaf High School. A public hearing will
be scheduled on this topic on December 9, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. in the
Teacher Training Center at Fleming Island High School, 2233 Village
Square Parkway, Fleming Island, Florida.

Maps may be viewed on the Clay County District Schools’ website,
www.oneclay.net under: Parents, School Rezoning. For additional
information, please contact James Fossa, Coordinator of Planning &
Intergovernmental Affairs, 904-738-3442, james.fossa@myoneclay.net
or Bryce Ellis, Assistant Superintendent of Operatlons, 904-336-6853,
Bryce.ellis@myoneclay.net




